Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road David B. Struhs
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

February 26, 1999

CERTIFIED MAIL -RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Kennard Kosky
Golder Associates Inc.

., 6241 NW 23" Street Suite 500
Gainesville, FL 32653-1500

Subject: DEP Files No.: PSD-FL-112(B)/PA 86-22 Request for Permit Modification

Dear Mr. Kosky:

This letter is to confirm the telephone conversations and th ¢- mail correspondence between you and Ms. Teresa
Heron of my staff. We are in the process of finalizing the proposed permit amendment, hc vever we nezd the data
verbally requested to complete it. Basically the information needed is repeated as follows:

1. Pursuant to Rules 62-4.070 (3), 62-210.200 and 62-212.400(2)(a)2. F.A.C,, please provide reasonable assurance
that the burning of the proposed wastes and the operation of the boilers at the proposed conditions will not be
construed as a modification (no emissions increases). Include ali assumptions, reference materials and
calculations (i.e., test data, comparison of actual emissions vs. representative actual emissions in TPY).

2. What is the net steam energy (difference between the enthalpy of the steam & feedwater)? Please see attached
correspondence from CDM for reference.

3. Consolidation of the emission limits between the PSD permit and the PPSC conditions of certification.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Teresa Heron (Review Engineer) at (850) 921-9529
or write to me at the above address.

Sincerely,

oL

A. A. Linero, P.E. Administrator
New Source Review Section
AAL/thi

cc: Buck Oven, DEP PPSC
Thomas D. Kirk, WNB

“Protect, Conserve and Manage Florida’s Environment and Natural Resources”

Printed on recy..ed paper.



